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Misty Maza

From: LaShiya Jurado <lashiyamariejurado@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2023 8:29 AM
To: Misty Maza
Subject: CRB support

Please be cautious 
This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know 
the content is safe. 
________________________________ 
 
I am writing this as a support letter in favor of Ordinance changes for the New Haven Police Civilian Review Board so they can receive all 
civilian complaints within 5 days and have the authority to act on them and investigate. The public deserves clear transparency. 
 
LaShiya Jurado 
Webster Street 
New Haven, CT 06511 
 
 
 
 


